

TEL: 603.362.4299 FAX: 603.362.4936 www.hampsteadwater.com

July 23, 2020

By electronic mail: puc@puc.nh.gov

Debra A. Howland Executive Director& Secretary Public Utilities Commission 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, N. H. 03301-2429

Re: General Rate Case Filing - Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc.

Dear Ms. Howland:

In accordance with the Commission's March 17. 2020 letter citing to the emergency related to COVID-19, please find enclosed an electronic copy of The Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc.'s notice of intent to file rate schedules.

The Company will maintain the original paper copy and file accordingly upon further notice from the Commission.

Very truly yours,

Anthony Augeri General Counsel

cc:

John Sullivan Stephen P. St. Cyr

OCA